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ATTENTION :
Calling Out To All Delwood Residents

Delwood needs your attendance!

We must have quorum at the Annual General 
Meeting to be able to proceed with running 
the community. If we do not get quorum 
then we cannot conduct the business of the 
community, including electing a new Executive 
Board and running the many programs that 
you enjoy — for example soccer, youth 
programs, Fall Festival and the running of the 
ice rink etc.

Any Delwood resident, with a current 
community membership qualifies as a voting 
member. Memberships will be available at 
the meeting.

This is your chance to have a vote on what 
happens within your community and to find 
out what the community is planning for the 

following year. You DO NOT have to volunteer 
at the meeting, but your community league needs your 
attendance and please bring your neighbours 
with you.

Due to some dedicated Delwood residents we 
have been able to fill most of the positions 
on the executive board. However 2 of our 
executives have had to do double duty and 
fulfill two positions each. So please consider 
giving the community some of your time by 
volunteering for the Executive Board or for one 
of our many events. If you have any questions 
about the Executive Board positions please 
contact me at president@delwood.ca or 
(780) 472-7864.

Greg Sorenson 
President, Delwood Community

DELWOOD’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
March 16, 2015 at 6:30pm 

Delwood Community Hall
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2014/2015 Delwood 
Community League Executive
PRESIDENT
Greg Sorenson	 780.472.7864
	 president@delwood.ca

VICE PRESIDENT
Administration/Civics Director
Victoria Powluk	 dir-civics@delwood.ca

VICE PRESIDENT – Operations
Vacant

SECRETARY/
COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR
Carol Dragich Bishop	 780.439.1235
	 secretary@delwood.ca
	 dir-communications@delwood.ca

TREASURER
Darlene Clark	 780.475.0028
	 treasurer@delwood.ca

FACILITIES DIRECTOR
Dick Nichols	 (res) 780.476.3221
	  (cell) 780.884.3221
	 dir-facilities@delwood.ca

FUNDRAISING DIRECTOR/BINGOS
Roberta Lapointe	 780.456.0522
	 dir-fundraising@delwood.ca

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR
Kim Phair	 780.473.3843
	 dir-membership@delwood.ca

PROGRAM DIRECTOR
Shallen Esteves	 780.667.0340
	 dir-program@delwood.ca

SENIORS LIAISON DIRECTOR
Karen Bademan	 780.473.2925
	 dir-seniorsliaison@delwood.ca

SPORTS DIRECTOR
Al Clark	 780.475.0028
	 dir-sports@delwood.ca

Delwood Community League
7515 Delwood Road
Edmonton, AB  T5C 3A9
views@delwood.ca
www.delwood.ca

Executive Meetings
Delwood Community League Executive 
meets every third Monday at 6:30 p.m.

Delwood residents who have ideas to 
share or questions are welcome to 
attend a meeting or contact a member 
of the executive.

Delwood Hall Rental 
Information
Rental	 Public	 Delwood
Type	 Rate	 Resident
		  Member Rate

Friday/Saturday	 $450	 $350
Sunday	 $300	 $200
Weekday	 $200	 $150
Wedding Package	 $700	 $600
(Fri 4 p.m. - Sun 4 p.m.)
Funeral Package	 $100	 $50
Hourly Rate	 $40	 $35

For more information on our hall, or to make a booking, 
contact our Hall Facilitator:

Chantal Chinni	 780.406.9022
	 hall@delwood.ca

facebook.com/DelwoodAGreatPlaceToGrow
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 Support the growing soccer program Delwood 
Proceeds will go toward equipment Delwood provides to children participating in 
the soccer program. Players will be dressed in our current Delwood jerseys related to 
their age group to identify themselves while out canvassing for bottles, cans, milk and 
juice containers (recyclables).

If you have recyclables and wish to not be disturbed, please leave any recyclables 
you wish to donate on your front step and the players will gladly pick them up. 
You can also drop off your recyclables at Delwood hall parking lot starting at 9 a.m. 
Saturday morning. Thank you in advance for your support.

Delwood 
Soccer 
Bottle Drive

May 2, 2015 
9 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Karate is for ALL AGES!
Little Dragon’s — Ages 3-5 — $50/mo. 
Kid’s Classes — Ages 6-14 — $60/mo.
Adult Classes — Ages 15+ — $60/mo.
15% off 2nd family member
25% off 3rd family member
Beginners Welcome!

All classes are on Tuesday/Thursday

Karate is not only a great way to improve your 
fitness, it also teaches focus, self-confidence, 
better learning habits, leadership skills and 
much more. Classes will be held on Tuesday and 
Thursday at Delwood Community Hall. Join Today!

For more information call 
780-238-KICK(5425) 
or go to www.premierma.net

REGISTRATION
6:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Friday, February 27, 2015
Friday, March 20, 2015

Wednesday, March 25, 2015

Delwood Hall

START TODAY! FIRST CLASS IS FREE!
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Choosing Delwood

For people who have lived in Delwood from the 
beginning, it’s a no-brainer: this community 
provided them with newly-built homes to raise 
their children, and a chance to live in an exciting, 
developing area with new neighbours who became 

good friends and 
fellow volunteers on 
community building 
projects such as the 
hall and skating rink.

With a number 
of new housing 
developments close 
by, it’s interesting to 
find out why younger 

families and couples choose to live in an older, 
established neighbourhood such as Delwood.

Gilbert and Roberta Lapointe wanted their children 
to attend the French Immersion program at 
Delwood School. Paul and Roxanne Coelho wanted 
a home on a large lot with back alley access to 
the garage. Remo and Ilda Morimanno moved 
here to be close to family, but also appreciated 
the quiet atmosphere and well-kept yards of their 
neighbours.

Some families choose Delwood because if its 
proximity to transit, or because there are good 
rental options. For others, it means living a short 
commute to their jobs downtown. With a number 
of older residents selling their homes, those with 
an interest in doing renovations have some great 
choices. And our relatively well-priced housing 
market makes buying here very appealing.

Whatever your reasons are for choosing Delwood, 
and whether you’re here for a short while or for 
life, we all have an impact on how our community 
welcomes and supports our fellow Delwoodians. 
So the next time you’re outside shovelling 
snow (or slush), say hi to that person walking 
by, and find out why they chose to make this 
neighbourhood their place to grow.

Integrity 
M A S S A G E  T H E R A P Y

30 minutes $50
1 hour $75
90 minutes $115

www.integritymassagetherapy.ca

For appointments call: (780) 406-6653

Jan Siminiuk-Vandenborre, RMT
Email: jan@integritymassagetherapy.ca

13037-64 Street NW, Edmonton

Conveniently located in North East Edmonton, 
walking distance from the Belvedere LRT Station. 

Fully recognized by all insurance companies.

Ask about our 

Hot Jade Stone 

massage!
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“My Delwood is...”

Video Promotion!

We know you’re going to attend Delwood’s 50th Anniversary 
celebration in June, but we’d be super impressed if you showed us 
why Delwood is a great place to grow.

Post a short video — no more than two minutes — on the 50th 
Anniversary Facebook page about why you like living in Delwood. 
Your video should answer the question “My Delwood is....” We will 
overlook technical proficiency (a smart phone video is just dandy) 
and will look for the most inventive, creative, and interesting videos. 
We may even use your video as part of our displays at the event!

Every video entry will qualify for a chance at a mystery prize!

HOW TO ENTER:
1.	Create a video that is two minutes or 

less that shows why you like living in 
Delwood by answering the question 
“My Delwood is...” Be creative!

2.	Upload your video to the Delwood 
50th Anniversary Facebook Page 
(http://goo.gl/6MpWKV) by June 15.

RULES:
1.	All video submissions must be respectful and courteous.
2.	To protect your own privacy and the privacy of others, do 

not include personal information such as phone numbers 
or email addresses in the videos.

3.	The Anniversary Organizing Committee will remove 
any videos that are offensive to an individual or an 
organization, rude in tone, use vulgar language, or contain 
content that encourages or suggests illegal activity.

4.	Your own personal safety and the safety of your cast, crew 
and others involved with producing your video must be 
maintained. Do not endanger anyone during the making of 
your video.

Delwood Community League

50th Anniversary

SAVE THE DATE! 
June 19 & 20, 2015

Be a Part of Delwood’s
50th Anniversary Celebration

June 19-20, 2015
Volunteers, Services or Sponsorships Needed

Food Donations
120x140 event tent

Prizes for Events
Tournament/Activity Organizers 

(cribbage, bocce, croquet)
Photographer
Face painter

Centre pieces & Candles
3500+ Generator

Items for our historical display

For more information contact:
delwood50@delwood.ca  or  780-293-0667
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2014-15 Indoor Soccer Season  Chris / Ann Howe — Delwood Soccer Directors
	 ac.howe@hotmail.com
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Music Teacher registered with ARMTA
(Registered Music Teachers Association) 
accepting students in my home studio for Fall lessons. 

I teach piano — Beginner to Advanced — and 
all corresponding theoretical subjects.

For further information, please contact Carol MacKinnon-Hagan
at 780-722-5253 or 780-473-1747

2014-15 Indoor Soccer Season  Chris / Ann Howe — Delwood Soccer Directors
	 ac.howe@hotmail.com
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We would like to be able to serve you and put 
in place things you would like to see happen in 
Delwood.  Activities, sports, card games, craft 
sale and baking sales, exercise classes, senior 
dances, group activities, etc.
   
If you have any ideas or suggestions on what 
you would like to see happen in the Delwood 
Community let us know. It could be anything that 
is of interest to you and your friends. 

Please contact your
Delwood Seniors Liaison Director
Karen Bademan
at 780-473-2925
Please leave a message if Karen is not available. Thank- you!

SENIORS
here is your opportunity to tell 
Delwood what you would like for 
the community to do for you! 
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Delwood Community League

MEMBERSHIPS
Did you know for $25 a household you will get all of the following?

• Discounts on Delwood Sponsored Programs & Events
• Free Ice Skating
• Free Delwood Community Swims at O’Leary and Londonderry Pool
• Discount on Delwood Hall Rentals
• Discounts on Table/Booth Rents at our Events
• Present your membership card at any one of the City of Edmonton’s sports and fi tness facilities and get 

these discounts:
• Annual Pass — 10% discount on Adult, Family, Child, and Youth/Senior Annual Passes
• Multi Admission Pass — 10% discount on our already discounted multi admission pass (10+ visits)
•  Continuous Monthly Pass — 10% discount off an on-going monthly membership pass using our 

convenient Pre-Authorized Debit Program.

• Discounts with some of our local businesses

Contact Kim Phair, Membership Director at 780-473-3843
Memberships can also be purchased at the Fall Festival, Soccer Registration or online at www.efcl.org/Store/PurchaseLeagueMembership

Real Estate and
Property Management

Family Owned and Operated Business Since 1979

780.478.5381
7308 Delwood Road

Edmonton, AB T5C 3A7

MILLIGAN REALTY LTD.
We can sell your home or rent 

your property to qualified tenants
This is not intended to solicit properties already listed for sale

Proud to be Delwood Residents since 1975
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Delwood Craft Sale 2014
I heard many words of praise about the Delwood 
Craft Sale. This would be thanks to the variety 
of vendors who bring their many different 
products, which makes our Craft Sale so unique.  
It was great to see so many friendly faces at the 
Delwood’s Craft sale!

Thank you wonderful volunteers who without you 
I would have been lost.  Some volunteers helped 
in decorating the hall putting us in the Christmas 
Spirit!  Others worked in the concession, sold 
raffle tickets, membership and others in the 
kitchen. One of our wonderful volunteers 
barbecued in the snow, so everyone could enjoy 
delicious hamburgers and hot dogs.  Also, not to 
forget the volunteers who help us put everything 
away at the end of a great day!

Sharon, one of the co-ordinators, had a 
wonderful idea to give a free gift bag to the first 
25 people to attend our Sale. We needed help 
with items for these bags. Thanks goes out to 
Carolyn Taylor for her beautiful knitting, Darlene 
Clark for all the Tupperware, Ally Ng for her 
beautiful scarf and Sharon Lichak for a variety of 
items.

Thanks also goes to Ann who donated many 
items for our Customer Appreciation basket.

I want to thank Sharon Lichak who has helped 
in organizing the Delwood Craft Sale for the last 
9 years. She is creative, has great ideas and lots 
of enthusiasm. She has decided to step down 
from helping organize the Craft Sale. We had 
lots of fun! 

I also don’t want to forget to thank Cindy Poulter 
who decided to step down from organizing the 
craft sale. She volunteered her time for the last 
8 years. Cindy is a great organizer who was kind 
enough to turn over her craft sale information to 
me. She was missed this year. 
I truly appreciate her dedication to keeping the 
craft sale apart of our Community.

I think one of the best things was the people 
who just showed up to help out. 
 
Thanks so much!

It is great to be a part of the Delwood 
Community League.

Lowella

Thank you Delwood!
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Delwood School is your community choice for regular and French 
Immersion programming for the 2015-16 school year! Our students 
build the academic foundation and character they need to pursue 
their dreams and be strong citizens. The dedicated Delwood Parent 
Support Association adds to our school’s vibrant community. 

Important dates 
 Kindergarten registration begins on February 3, 2015. 
 Information mornings with school tours happen on March 16, 18 and 24 from 9 -11 a.m. 
 Pre-enrollment deadline is April 15, 2015. 

For more information, please call 780-476-3969. Better still, come visit us in March! 

 

 

Springbreak 

Kids’
Movie Night

Big Hero 6
April 1, 2015 • 7:00 p.m.

Delwood Hall

Admission free!

Candy, pop & popcorn 
concession
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DELWOOD OUTDOOR
SOCCER REGISTRATION 2015
Where:	 Delwood Hall	 Friday, February 27, 2015		  6:30 - 8:30 p.m.
	 Delwood Hall	 Friday, March 20, 2015		  6:30 - 8:30 p.m.
	 Delwood Hall	 Wednesday, March 25, 2015		  6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Age Categories:	 Estimated Fees	 Estimated Fees 
(Born between Jan. 1st and Dec. 31st of the applicable year)	 (Early Bird)		 (After March 26, 2014)
U4	 Boys/Girls (2011/2012)				    $80.00				   $95.00
U6	 Boys/Girls (2009/2010)				    $115.00			   $130.00
U8	 Boys/Girls (2007/2008)				    $115.00	             	 $130.00
U10	 Boys/Girls (2005/2006)				    $145.00			   $160.00
U12	 Boys/Girls (2003/2004)				    $175.00			   $190.00
U14	 Boys/Girls (2001/2002)				    $200.00 (no trophy)		  $215.00
U16	 Boys/Girls (1999/2000) ***				    $200.00 (no trophy)		  $215.00
U18	 Boys/Girls (1997/1998) ***				    $200.00 (no trophy)		  $215.00
***Player card required
 
Tournaments are the responsibility of each team.

Fees include the following:
Zone registration fees, team socks, pictures and trophies.
(No trophies for U14/U16/U18)
U10 – U12 referee fees
U14 – U18 linesman and referee fees
 
Parents/Guardians MUST BRING the following:
•	 2014/2015 Valid Community Membership 

– will be available to purchase at registration. 
•	 Alberta Health Care Card
•	 One (1) $100.00 Mandatory uniform deposit cheque 

per player dated June 30, 2015
•	 One (1) $200.00 Mandatory Bingo deposit cheque. 

Requirement is 1 per family.
•	 Above deposits must be separate cheques.

Delwood will require Outdoor Soccer coaches 
– please indicate interest at registration 

For more information please contact
Chris/Ann Howe – Delwood Soccer Directors
After 7 pm at 780-476-8669 
or email ac.howe@hotmail.com

On line registration is also available at:
edmontonnorthsoccer.ca

Please bring (2) copies of your online form to 
registration (see above dates)

Fees and volunteer commitments
must be done at registration.


